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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 

Date: September 15, 2021 

 

Re:   Purchase of Maintenance Vehicles 
 
 

I would like to request adding an agenda item to the September 20, 2021 
Committee of the Whole Meeting in order to purchase two F-550 box trucks and 
two F-550 dump/salter trucks. These 2022 model year trucks will replace the 
District’s two 2003 model year box trucks and our one 2002 model year dump 
truck. Please note, LPS used to own two box trucks, but the second was 
decommissioned two years ago due to it being unsafe to drive. 
 
This purchase will come from Gorno Ford, Woodhaven, Michigan via the Mi-Deal 
Purchasing Agreement from the State of Michigan at a cost of $68,772.00 each for 
the F-550 box trucks and $74,329.00 each for the F-550 dump/salter trucks.  The 
total cost for all four vehicles totals $286,202.00. This purchase will come from the 
general fund. 

  

Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 
 
 

Attachments 
 

PF/ko 
 

C: Board of Education 
 
 
 

 

 


